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Orange Class 

In the maths lessons we have been learning about time. We have practiced o’clock, half past, 

a quarter past and a quarter to on an analogue clock. In other maths lessons we have been 

solving problems, for example: Josh was given a bag of lollies. He wants to share them 

between his friend Frances and himself. After sharing there was one lolly left over, how 

many lollies could there have been in the bag? We used a range of resources to work this out. 

In Food Technology we have been making sandwiches. The focus was on being able to 

independently follow the steps in the right order to make the sandwich. We also practiced 

how to spread the butter evenly over the slices of bread. 

In Geography we have been learning about Oceania this half term. We looked at a variety of 

maps, atlases, globes and Goole Earth to locate this continent. We named several countries in 

Oceania like Australia and New Zealand. We also learnt about animals that live in Australia. 

In the RE lessons we have been learning about Hinduism. We looked at the different Gods in 

Hinduism and we looked at and listened to some stories about these Gods. 


